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Crystal Brown

Subject: FW: Cutbank Community Club Grant Request for the Exterior Facade Project

Importance: High

From: Cutbank Hall Community <cutbankhall@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 9, 2020 11:21 AM 
To: Jill Rickert <Jill.Rickert@prrd.bc.ca> 
Subject: Re: Grant Request for the Exterior Facade Project 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.  
Hi Jill,  
The $50,000 grant that we are eligible to receive from NDIT was specifically for the " Storage Addition" to the 
main building, and not for the "Siding Project".  We cannot designate the funds to a different project. 

Tracey Reynen 
250-719-7233 

On Thu, Oct 8, 2020 at 5:25 PM Jill Rickert <Jill.Rickert@prrd.bc.ca> wrote: 

Hi Tracey;  

The Rural Budgets Administration Committee reviewed the grant application at their meeting on September 
17th.  The Committee would like to know what the plans are for the $50,000 grant from NDIT and why it’s not 
being put towards this project?   

The grant request was deferred to the October 15th RBAC meeting, so if you could respond with the 
information by October 14th that would be great.   

Thank you,  

Jill Rickert | Grant Coordinator            

Direct: 250-784-3209 | jill.rickert@prrd.bc.ca
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